

# Newsletter

No.10 - 17th November 2016

### Squirrels trip to Guildford Toy Museum

Well done Squirrels you were praised by the museum for your outstanding behaviour. Miss Arnold was very proud.



## Our Value RESPECT

Don't forget to look in the book bag for a leaf so that you can tell us if your child shows respect at home.

## Our music (Key Stage 1)

We are listening to the music of Tchaikovsky in assembly this half term. In the lead up to Christmas we will listen to the Nutcracker Suite. We are currently listening to his Piano Concerto and we are finding out about the four sections of the orchestra.

#### Inter schools Council

We were very proud to host the first inter schools council for Infant pupils. The topic for discussion was fund raising for charities. Eva and Gideon made excellent representatives for Polesden Lacey, explaining very clearly about the fundraising we have already done for Water Aid and Orphan Elephants and how we have just voted for our new charity.



#### Our New Charities

After much discussion during Circle Time followed by a vote the children have decided they want to fund raise for a charity that supports wild animals and Red Nose Day. Year One were very keen on keeping the sea clean so we will fund raise for that charity in the Autumn 2017.

## Elephant Day 2<sup>nd</sup> December

The children decided they would like an elephant party as part of the fund raising for our elephant charity The David Sheldrick Wildlife Trust. The children can come to school dressed in grey and take part in a party in the afternoon. We ask that they bring in silver (grey) coins to fill in an elephant shaped picture on the day (start collecting your 5p and 10p coins now).



#### Free Tickets for Santa and the Pirates

We have been given 4 free tickets to see Santa and the Pirates which is being performed at 7pm on Tuesday 20<sup>th</sup> December at the Leatherhead Theatre. If you would like your name to be put into the hat please send in £1 in a named, sealed envelope and place it into Mrs Scott's box. The lucky winner will be drawn on Monday 28<sup>th</sup> November

#### Christmas Fair

Our Christmas Fair on 3rd December from 11am till 1pm is fast approaching. Please sign up to help out at a stall so that we can run as many stalls as possible to make sure the Fair is fun for everyone.

Tomorrow you will find raffle tickets in the book bags. Please return tickets and money to the box outside the office. You will also find a note about paper chains. Please send your child to school with £1 and they will receive 10 chains to be linked together. Put their name and class on the back of each link in the chain and they could win a prize at the Fair!

Don't forget Mufti Day on Friday 25th November! Your child may come to school in their own clothes in return for a bottle, a soft toy and a jolly jar (decorated jar filled with sweets or small toys).

Thank you in advance for all your support and contributions!

## Forthcoming Dates Reminder

**Monday 21<sup>st</sup> November** 3 – 4pm Netball Club

Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> November Judo Club

3 - 3.45pm Tennis Club

Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> November Nasal Flu immunisations are taking place for Year 1 and Year 2

during the afternoon

Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> November Forest School for Badger Class

3 - 4pm Craft Club

**Friday 25<sup>th</sup> November** Mufti Day for our Christmas Fair

Forest School for Rabbits 3 – 4pm Musical Theatre Club

Monday 28<sup>th</sup> November 3 – 4pm Netball Club

Tuesday 29<sup>th</sup> November Judo Club

**Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> December** 3 – 4pm Craft Club

Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> December Elephant Day

Forest School for Rabbits 3 – 4pm Musical Theatre Club

Saturday 3<sup>rd</sup> December 11 – 1pm Christmas Fair (everyone welcome)